From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: UNESCO Advisory Report Stonehenge
Date: 26 September 2022 11:26:19
Attention:

The Transport Secretary, the Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP

Dear Anne-Marie,

If we take solely the cost benefits of building the tunnel at its present location, or indeed at
all. It simply is not worth doing. The World has changed dramatically since the
announcement of the proposal.

With the new investment zone at Plymouth the flow of traffic on the A303 demands a
wholly new route. Building tunnels is not solving the problem. Capacity up to the
investment zone announcement would suggest go ahead, but now the flow is much greater
and a Motorway is required. Thus the tunnel plans is utterly obsolete.

UNESCO is correct and I believe you can safely agree with them as the tunnel is now quite
simply wrong.

No point approving yesterday's solution to today's opportunity.
I remain.

Clifford Jones FAS Scot, RAI
Archaeologist





